HOLY FAMILY CATHEDRAL

ARCHDIOCESE OF ANCHORAGE

811 West Sixth Avenue

Anchorage, Alaska 99501-2093 (907) 276-3455 FAX (907) 258-9785

Ted Wills Guidance In Giving 15506 Liberty Pine Lane Houston, Texas 77049

January 26, 2007

Dear Ted:

I want to thank you for all your hard work here at Holy Family Cathedral, in Anchorage. Our parish challenge was to raise \$1 million, with the possibility of the drive reaching up to \$1.2 million. We are currently at the verge of \$1.1 million, and I am confident we will make our ultimate goal, because of your energy and Guidance and Giving's plan of action. When our volunteer response was a bit weak, you wisely suggested an intensive letter writing campaign to our parishioners. It paid off! You were right!

I especially appreciated your outreach to our Hispanic community here. Your ability in Spanish, and the invaluable assistance of your wonderful wife, Marcela, was a great assistance!

Throughout the campaign we had good communications and wise counsel as well from Joe Zamorano, the executive vice-president of G.I.G. Please let Mike Cusack, president, know of our gratitude for your wonderful leadership. I will happily recommend G.I.G., and you particularly to any Catholic parish or institution that might be considering a campaign!

Gratefully,

Rev. Donald J. Bramble, OP

fr. Doneld Bramble, of

(Pastor)